
 

 

 

 

 

 

Walsden St Peter’s Newsletter 12
th
 April 2024 

 

Welcome back!   

There are lots of things planned this summer term including trips and whole school events. 

Please make sure you read the newsletter each week and watch out for letters/emails coming 

home.   

 

Pupil shout out! 

Some of our pupils have been very busy over the Easter break! 

Nola and Erin from Y3 decided they 

wanted to raise money for a charity 

by reading 100 books each. They 

gave themselves the Easter holidays 

but it only took 2 and half days! 

WOW! They raised £150 and have 

chosen to send it to Water Aid. 

Well done to both of you, we are 

super impressed and very proud. 

 

Harry, Y6 and Annabelle, Y5 took 

part in the Greater Manchester Schools Climbing 

Competition at Rockover in Manchester.  We usually take 

a team from school but unfortunately the date fell within 

the Calderdale holidays.   Well done on your commitment 

Harry and Annabelle (and to their parents for taking 

them!).  We hear you did Walsden proud with your skills 

and determination.   

 

Shrek the Musical, Todmorden Hippodrome, Wednesday 17
th
 April 

130 children, parents and staff will be attending the production of Shrek at Todmorden 

Hippodrome next Wednesday evening.  Further information with regards to on the night 

arrangements has been sent out to everyone attending.  

 

Out of school clubs – Summer term 1 

Out of school sports clubs will start next Monday and run for the next 5 weeks. Mr Allely 

has now finalised all registers and confirmed places to parents.  

Reception/Year 1 parents 

A reminder that there is a Reception/Year 1 sport’s skills and games club on Mondays after 

school, 3:15 - 4:10pm. There are still a few places left if you would like your child to attend. 

Children will just need PE pumps for the club and can be collected at 4:10 from the junior 

exits near the grass and ramp area facing the main road.  Please email Mr Allely 

sallely@walsden.calderdale.sch.uk to book on. 

 

Roadworks 

Just a reminder that due to emergency gas repairs there are roadworks outside school.  It is 

anticipated that these will be in situ for approximately 2 weeks.   
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Y2 Ramsden Farm visit  

Y2 will be visiting Ramsden Farm on Monday.  Don’t forget a suitable 

outdoor coat and footwear please – it may be wet and muddy. 

 

Stars of the week 

This week’s stars are:. Molly Hodson-Walker, Harry Gray, Lily Pryke, Albanie Priestley, Fleur 

Hudson-Booth, Glyn Parry and Olivia Berry. Well done to them all.  

 

Lunchtime awards 

Our midday staff have chosen: Myla Grundy, Emily Abbott, Roman Marney, Toby 

Kavanagh-Pidgeon, Ava Humberstone, Envy-Lee Roberts and Harry Whittaker-Winfield for 

their excellent behaviour at lunchtime.  

 

     Esther Logue & Emma Crowther, Headteachers  
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